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Landfill Now Accepts Credit Card Payments 

 

FAYETTEVILLE – The Ann Street Landfill and Wilkes Road Treatment and Processing Facility now accept 

credit card payments for charges of $5 or more. Major credit cards, excluding American Express, and debit 

cards are accepted. 

 

Previously only cash and checks were accepted for payment. Customers will now have the flexibility to pay 

over the phone.  

 

“The new credit card option gives customers a more convenient way to pay and helps improve their overall 

customer experience,” said Solid Waste Management Director Jerod Roberts.  

 

For more information about Solid Waste Management, including a map and operating schedule for all landfills 

and container sites, visit co.cumberland.nc.us/solid_waste.aspx  or call 910-321-6920. 
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